
My name is Sara Williams, I am writing you today as a constituent of District 37 who supports HB1468.  I 

believe where there is risk there must be choice and this bill would protect individuals making medical 

choices for themselves and ensure that informed consent truly occurs.  The currently accepted model of 

informed consent is not sufficient, and this bill will provide for a more thorough consent process and 

protects individuals who may not be willing to accept the risk without being penalized. Thank for your 

consideration.           


